
From: mjpry@usinternet.com
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Please Vote NO
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 2:11:05 PM

Today you are voting on a proposal relating to parking requirements for new developments.

Please vote NO. As a St Paul resident, we need to support our local businesses by making
access to their business easier not more difficult because of a lack of parking and (while I
have your attention) we need St Paul to crack down on crime and make it a safe community
where businesses and families want to live and thrive. 

Jackie Pryor
1298 Hillcrest Avenue
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